
CHARLESTOWN	COMMISSIONERS’	MEETING	

September26,	2006	

Minutes	

	

Meeting	was	called	to	order	at	6:30	p.m.	with	Commissioners	
Gell,	Letts,	Vandervort	and	Williams	in	attendance.			

	

Minutes	were	read	and	motion	was	made	to	approve	as	
amended	by	Commissioner	Williams.		Motion	passed	4‐0.	

	

Accounts	payable	were	read	and	a	motion	was	made	to	approve	
the	bills	by	,	seconded	by	Commissioner	Gell.		Approved,	4‐0.	

	

Henry	Burden	gave	the	Administrator’s	report.		Included	was	a	
report	on	vandalism,	the	Conestoga	draining	ditch,	the	Clayton	
property,	Reeves’	fence	on	Chesapeake		

Road,	and	letter	to		Avalon	Yacht	Basin.	

	

Commissioners	were	given	an	invitation	to	the	Cecil‐Harford	
County	MML	dinner	on	October	12,	2006	in	Perryville.	Pete	not	
going.	

	



Also	at	the	Wellwood	Inn	there	will	be	a	Casino	Night	on	October	
6,	2006	to	benefit	the	Lower	Susquehanna	Heritage	Greenway	
Trail.		If	individuals	wish	to	attend	they	may	purchase	tickets	
themselves.	

	

Dredge	Spoil	–	The	question	is	should	a	method	be	devised	to	rid	
ourselves	of	the	spoil?	Discussion	was	made	how	to	handle	
giving	the	soil	away.		Actual	details	will	be	revisited	when	the	
issue	is	at	hand.		Information	will	be	given	to	the	residents	
through	the	Chatter.	

	

Riverfest	seemed	to	be	a	real	success	and	it	was	a	job	well	done.	

	

The	foot	log	bridge	is	officially	in	place.		The	approach	ramps	
still	need	to	be	built.	

	

Sgt.	Ron	Schmidt	gave	his	monthly	report	for	the	month	of	
August,	2006.		Commissioner	Vandervort	asked	if	having	the	
overall	Town	report	(not	just	those	incidences	during	the	
weekend	patrols)	would	be	beneficial	to	the	town.	

	

A	brief	time	was	given	for	public	comment.		Gary	Waters	
expressed	concern	regarding	a	dip	in	the	pavement	near	the	
pump	out	at	C‐Dock.		

	



At	7:53		Commissioner	Vandervort	adjourned	the	meeting	to	go	
to	an	Executive	Session.			

	

Respectfully	submitted	by,	

	

	

Barbara	R.	Kelly,	Town	Clerk	


